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Please do not pass HB 2025 or Amendment HB 2025 A. These record high Tax 

Increases do not need to be put on the backs of Oregons Tax Payers, who are 

already over taxed. Make ODOT accountable before even considering these very 

high tax increases. How do you expect people to afford these increases?  How will 

folks afford a new car, buy fuel, feed their families, save for retirement, pay 

mortgages or rent and just get by.  Oregon revenues are at all time highs, State of 

Oregon spending is out of control. You must make the state and ODOT be 

accountable and work within approved budgets like the rest of have to do. This is not 

the time to raise more taxes.  

 

Thank You for your service.  


